From: Mark Sprague <MSprague@co.rio-blanco.co.us>
Sent: Wednesday, September 03, 2014 3:42 PM

To: Jeff Wingerter

Subject: RE: Meagher 3-3H Waiver Request

Jeff,

Rio Blanco County has received your Meagher 3-3H Waiver Request, and as Local Government Designee
(LGD), | approve the request.

Mark Sprague

Natural Resource Specialist
Rio Blanco County

200 Main Street / P.O. Box 599
Meeker CO 81641
970-878-9584

From: Jeff Wingerter [mailto:iwingerter@hohneng.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 03, 2014 2:33 PM

To: Mark Sprague

Subject: Meagher 3-3H Waiver Request

Mark,

Please review the attached letter requesting you to waive the 20 day public notice period so KGH can expedite the
approval of the second bore hole associated with the Meagher 3-3H.

Please acknowledge receipt and say “I approve the waiver request” in your return email,

Thanks,

Jeff Wingerter, Geologist
Hohn Engineering, PLLC
2708 1st Ave N., Suite 200
Billings, MT 59101

{406) 655-3381 office

{406) 655-3383 fax

{406) 850-3730 celi

iwingerter@hohneng.com

hitp://www. hohneng.com

NOTICE:

This message is intended solely for the use of the addressee and may contain information that is confidential. If you are
not the addressee, you are hereby notified that any use, distribution or copying of this message is strictly prohibited, If
you received this message in error, please notify us by reply e-mail or by telephone (406-655-3381) and immediately
delete this message and any and all of its attachments.




